
 

 

City of Cape May Planning Board  

Legal Notice 

 

 
Public notice is hereby given to all persons that the City of Cape May Planning Board meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, April 26, 2016 has been cancelled.  All documents, application(s), 

actions and decisions of the Board are on file and available for review in our City Hall 

Construction/Zoning Office, 643 Washington Street, Cape May, NJ.  The Board’s meeting dates, 

minutes and legal notices are also posted on the City’s website.  This announcement is being 

given in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act of 1975. 

 

      

       Erin Burke 

       Board Assistant 

       April 15, 2016 
 

 

 

Cape May County Herald, please publish one time. 

Proof of Publication requested. 
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